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Announcement – Regulated information 
 

 
Signing of agreement for the acquisition of wind parks of 44MW total 

capacity and of PV plants of 2MW capacity 
    
 
PPC S.A. informs that, within the framework of a tender process carried out by 
Piraeus Equity Partners, its subsidiary PPC Renewables has been selected as the 
preferred bidder. Specifically, the Share Purchase Agreement (SPA) was signed 
for the companies which own wind parks in operation with a total capacity of 
44MW and PV parks of 2MW capacity. The transaction was realized through a 
competitive process, with Greek and international companies participating, 
during which PPC Renewables was selected as the preferred bidder. 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Public Power Corporation S.A. 
Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr   
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director 
Telephone : + 30 210 529 2153 
e-mail: i.stefos@dei.gr  
 
The announcement may be accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation S.A. www.dei.gr 
at the “Investors Relations” section.  
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